
 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Year 12 Retreat is a study program designed specifically for students in Year 12. While the focus is 

on developing effective study habits and techniques, a range of workshops and opportunities for 

collaboration with other students will be available, with group activities interspersed to consolidate the 

bond across the Year Group. It takes place at Port Hacking, providing a magnificent location for students 

to be inspired by natural beauty, far from the distractions of their usual daily lives. With the program 

just around the corner, I am writing to provide further important information below. 

  

Transport  

 

Departure: 

• Departure location – NBCS 

• Departure date – 15/5/23 

• Arrival time – 9:00 am 

• Bus departure time: 10:00 am 

 

Return: 

• Return location – NBCS 

• Return date – 19/5/23 

• Return time – 2:30 pm 

 

Emergency Contact number – 0434 319 234 

This number is only if you need to inform the school of an emergency or communicate urgent 

information to your child during the program. Staff within each program will call you directly if there are 

issues that needs parent attention.  

 

We are looking forward to sharing in this specifically tailored opportunity with the students. 

 

Kind regards, 

Stewart van Bentum 

Director of Co-Curricular 

stewart.vanbentum@nbcs.nsw.edu.au  

  


